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Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils,  
 
Harvest Celebration   
Key Stage 1 and 2 walked down to St Andrew's and St 
George's church on Monday to celebrate the 
Harvest.  Each year group took part of the service, 
sharing songs, poems, readings, information about why 
we have harvest, the importance of giving and the stark 
reality that people within our community are still living in 
food poverty. 
Thank you to everyone who donated food, which was 
gladly received by 'The Porch Pantry' at the 
church.  The offerings were blessed by Reverend 
Karen.  Well done to all the children for their 
participation in worship, the singing sounded 
tremendous. 
 

      
 
 
Parent and Carer Consultations will be taking place 
on Wednesday 18th & Thursday 19th October with 
appointments available from 3:45-6:50pm. Booking 
opens on Arbor at 7pm tonight (Friday 29th 
September). 
 

 
Sharing pictures: Using devices like phones and 
tablets to share pictures and videos can be a great way 
for children to have fun and stay in touch with friends 
and family. It’s really important your child knows what’s 
ok to share online and what they should check with you 
first. 
 
We recommend reading ‘Younger children sharing 
pictures or videos online’ for more information on the 
risks and how to support safer sharing.  

 
 
 
 

 

Achievements  

Each week we will be focusing on a learning behaviour 
and one or two children who display this behaviour in 
each class will receive a certificate in celebration of this. 
Our learning behaviour this week has been 
perseverance. Congratulations to: 

Y1: Maya & Arthur; Y2: Ethan & Rebecca; Y3: Milo; Y4: 
Logan; Y5: Frankie; Y6: Ethan & Zackary-Kai.   

Next week we will be focusing on Resilience. 

 
Arbor Consents reminder Please update your 
consents for publicity on Arbor by the end of today. If we 
don’t receive consent we have to assume that consent is 
not given. Thank you. 
 
Quiz Night  A reminder that you can still buy tickets for 
the PTA Quiz Night, next Saturday 7th October at 7pm. 
Tickets cost £5 and include entry and food. Further 
details on poster overleaf. We look forward to seeing you 
there! 
 
Diary Dates 

 Saturday 7th October – 7pm PTA Quiz Night (18+) 

 Friday 13th October – School Disco 

 Wednesday 18th October – Parent and Carer 
Consultations. Booking opens on Arbor at 7pm 
tonight. 

 Thursday 19th October – Parent and Carer 
Consultations. Booking opens on Arbor at 7pm 
tonight. 

 Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October – Half Term 

 Wednesday 1st November – Y1 & Y2 Great Fire of 
London Workshop in school with Stevenage Museum. 

 Monday 27th November – Occasional Day – School 
Closed 

 Wednesday 20th December– Last Day of Term – 
Early Finish 1.30pm – No After School Club 

 Thursday 4th January 2024 – Back to School 

 

Have a great weekend!   Mrs Collins 

 Learning, Loving, Living in God’s Family 

“But I am like an olive tree flourishing in the house of God; I trust in God’s unfailing love 

forever and ever. Psalm 52:8 
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